
Good evening, Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

I want to thank everyone who participated in our fall PTA fundraiser. The Tiger Trot was a huge 

success. At last count we were able to raise over $11,000 that will go towards various projects 

around the school.  

 

This coming Friday, October 18th is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students.  

 

We are celebrating Unity Day this coming Wednesday. Students are encouraged to wear orange 

as a way to stand up to bullying. 

 

Boys’ volleyball and Girls’ soccer will begin their season this week with games on Monday at 

Southern Middle and on Thursday at Eastern Middle. The football team and cheerleaders will be 

in action on Wednesday at Kiser Middle. As a reminder, students attending home games must be 

accompanied by a parent or guardian for the entire event.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 


